
 Memo 
 
To: Coakley Executive Committee 
From: Peter Britz, Coakley Coordinator  
Date: June 16, 2022 
Re: Activity report 
____________________________________________________________ 

  
Deep Bedrock Study 

We have a signed contract with Wood to complete and submit the Deep Bedrock Study. EPA 
has given us until August 15th to complete that work. In addition, Wood will be putting 
together a work plan for a well to the South and working on the State groundwater 
management permit as part of that contract.  
 

Spring Sampling 
Haley Ward has completed the spring sampling round and the results should be coming in 

soon on that.  
 

2021 Annual Report 
A draft of this has been prepared and will hopefully be completed by the next meeting of this 

committee.  
 

Residential Well Results 
At my request quotes have been provided to install drinking water services to the residence 
at 178A Lafayette Road and the residence at 399 Breakfast Hill road. For 178A Lafayette 
Road the quote was for $14,000. I have reached out to the property owner on this property 
so the contractor can visit the site and confirm some of the assumptions in his quote which 
will give a bit more certainty on the price. Similarly for 339 Breakfast Hill Road we have a 
quote from the Contractor for $21,300. This quote also has some assumptions that go along 
with it. Two of the biggest concerns 1) jacking or directly pushing the water service under the 
road is the least disruptive least expensive option. 2) Determining the exact property 
boundaries are necessary to determine the most optimal crossing location. 
I am hoping to hear back from the property owner’s soon on this information to provide a 
better update to the Committee. Both quotes are attached (Lafayette Coakley Landfill)  
(BHR_Coakley Landfill). 
 

HB494 
Last week the technical committee spoke with Lourerio (formerly XDD). We have asked for 
several revisions which hopefully will get us to an acceptable draft for review. 
 

Landfill Mowing 
I have received two quotes (the third never got back to me) for mowing the landfill. The 
quotes are slightly different in that one is just to mow the landfill while the other is to remove 
all of the woody vegetation that needs to be addressed in addition to mowing the landfill. I 
recommend we go with a new company which will allow for more comprehensive 
management of the site. Both quotes are attached (Coakley Landfill Group Job #25870) 
(WDN Bid Proposal Coakley) 
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